
It’s Official -- Kentucky CTE Funding Will Double Next Year
★ What Does This Mean? 

★ How Will It Impact You? 
★ Why Is It Important for Kentucky?

Attend the 2022 Kentucky Career and Technical Education (CTE) 
Summer Program to get the answers before the start of the 

2022-23 school year.

Brooks Harper to Present
Opening Session Keynote
 Why should we hire your students? Turning 
Learning into Earning! is the title of the Keynote Address to 
be presented by Brooks Harper at the 2022 Kentucky CTE 
Summer Program Opening Session, Wednesday, July 20, 
2022, at 8 a.m.
 Harper also will present a breakout session, Impas-
sioned in Your Profession, which will be repeated on Wed-
nesday, July 20, at 4 p.m., and Thursday, July 21, at 10 a.m.
 Harper is a noted author and speaker who has 
addressed hundreds of education conferences. His style is to 
offer works of encouragement that hit the head, heart and 
funny bone. He inspires educators to help students discover, 
develop and sell their talents, skills and abilities.
 The Indiana/Kentucky/Ohio Regional Council of 
Carpenters is sponsoring the Opening Session.

2022 CTE Virtual 
Program Cancelled
 Due to lack of registrations to support a virtual 
program, the 2022 CTE Summer Program will be an in-
person conference only. Individuals who registered for any 
virtual programming may request a refund or attend the 
conference in person at no additional fee.
 Plans remain to live stream the Opening Session 
and to record some breakout sessions that will be available 
through the KACTE website, www.kyacte.org, but viewing 
will not earn professional development certificates.

Attendee Benefits Enhanced
 With cancellation of the virtual programming, the 
CTE Summer Program Planning Committee will re-direct 
some funds budgeted to pay for the virtual program to 
enhance attendee benefits. Several options are under 
consideration, including increased food options at the 
Wednesday, July 20, afternoon refreshment break.

KACTE Member-Only Event
 The Kentucky Association for Career and Technical 
Education (KACTE) Board approved a Membership 
Committee proposal for a KACTE members-only special 
event to be held during and after the KACTE Annual 
Business Meeting on Wednesday evening, July 20. Watch for 
details of the event, which will include refreshments and 
give-aways of a television, i-Pad and gift baskets.

Programs for All Areas
 Regardless of your teaching or administrative 
pathway, there are educational programs for you. 
• Learn from colleagues who developed successful 

curriculum for their classrooms.
• Receive suggestions from featured pathway presenters 

who will contribute to professional development with 
their expertise and insights. 

• Obtain information on the latest vendor products and 
services in breakout sessions and at exhibits in the CTE 
Meeting Place.

http://www.kyacte.org
http://www.kyacte.org

